
 

TASA NEEDS YOUR HELP!!!!! 
 

Recycled Uniform Scheme 

TASA are setting up a  recycled uniform scheme. 
 
Recycled uniform will be sold by TASA, which will support families who find purchasing new 
uniform expensive and cuts down on waste, whilst raising funds for the school. 
 
The first uniform sale will be arranged once we have built up a stock of recycled uniform sell. 
 
If your child has grown out of their uniform and it is still in good condition, 
please place it in a bag and leave it at reception with this flyer attached. Coats 
can also be donated.  
 

 

 
We are planning on holding a Recycling Uniform Stand, the  first  Wednesday of every month at the 
school between 1.20 and 2.10 and 3.30 and 4.30 p.m. 
 

We are keen to eliminate any stigma attached to purchasing second hand uniform. The scheme is 
promoted to parents with an environmental message: recycling old uniform helps other parents and cuts 
down on waste. 
 
Parents will be asked to donate any unwanted items meaning that profit goes directly to TASA. Items are 
washed, checked and if necessary repaired by TASA.  
 
Items will retail from £1 each which is sufficient to cover TASA’s costs whilst making a modest profit. 

 
Price List 

Shirts   £2 
Jumpers   £5 
Trousers   £2 
Blazers (with logo) £8 
PE Shorts   £2 
PE Tops   £2 

PE Joggers   £3 

PE Rugby Top  £5 

Winter Coats  £6 

 

If you have any ideas or questions  please feel free to contact Lisa Kippins via email 

recycleduniform@tas.herts.sch.uk 


